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Dear	NSW	Legislative	Council	
		I	have	had	rooftop	solar	for	about	5	years	&	enjoyed	getting	my	$0.20		
			a	kw	hour.		
	When	I	look	at	what	I	have	to	pay	to	for	electricity	($0.25	to	$0.40/kw	hour)	
when	I	don't	have	enough	solar,	I	feel	that	I	am	being	well	&	truly	ripped	off	
when	I	get	my	$0.11/kw	hour.	What	is	the	go	here.	
Also,	on	really	hot	days	when	I	am	not	using	all	my	solar	PV	but	the	grid	is	
getting	squeezed	I	feel	that	I	should	be	paid	much	more.	
I	feel	that	we	with	rooftop	solar	should	be	incentivised	to	not	use	our	aircons	on	
very	hot	days	&	send	our	power	into	the	grid	-	for	incentivised	read	paid	more.	
Regards




